
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 16, 2020 

The Halton Resource Connection 

410 Bronte Street South, Milton 

905-875-4600 ext. 101 

www.thrc.ca 

 
THRC knows that many of you have questions about the developing COVID-19 pandemic and the effect 

that it may have on outside supports entering the Child Care Centre. 

As a precautionary measure, no THRC staff will be visiting the centre from March 16th to April 5, 2020. 

We will be following up with any new information as soon as it becomes available. 

 

 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 
THRC Administration Team 
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